
April 19, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Standards Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046
Attn:  Errol Chang

RE:  FCC ID# HCQ3B6ESL,  Confirmation # EA97168, Correspondence #13428

Gentlemen:

Originally, test report #B952601a  listed the product type of the unit being tested as a
transmitter module.  However, this was an error in terminology.  The ESL transmitter is
part of the FA202 product and is not intended to be a module.  Therefore, the transmitter
was tested in the housing and the FCC label was located on the housing.  Subsequently,
test report #B952601a has been revised  to correctly list the product type as transmitter.
The revised test report has been uploaded, along with this letter, using “add attachments”
at fcc.gov.

If there are further questions or concerns, please contact Donald Hume at  303-939-9336
or at  don@inovonics.com.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Donald J. Hume
President

DJH/mlb


